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Dear Mr. Burns:
 
NMOCD approval is given for the proposed OWL Fulfer Recycling Facility and Containment. Please be
advised that this email message serves as documentation for approval. A hard copy will not be sent.
Please see the attachments for your records: 1) the letter of approval indicates the specific variances
approved and 2) signed C-147 application with the permit number issued for the Fulfer Recycling
Containment.
 
The Recycling Containment is issued an identifier 1RF-23.
 
Monthly usage reports on the form C-148 are expected electronically to NMOCD- District I office.
NMOCD also may ask for periodic updates on containment conditions and inspection logs. For future
communications, please remember to include the identifier 1RF-23 for tracking and record-keeping
purposes.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Kevin Burns [mailto:kburns@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 9:08 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: C-147's
 
Ms. Yu,
 
Please see Mr. Billings comments below about final notice from the district office.  I know typically
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these are approved out of Santa Fe, so if there is anything you need from Owl to help with the
review process, please let me know.
 
Thanks
 
Kevin Burns
Engineer
 

200 North Loraine, Suite 206
Midland, Texas 79701
432.242.8991 | main
432.242.0614 | direct
432.425.9093 | mobile
kburns@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com
 

From: Jimmy Stallings [mailto:jstallings@envirotechconsulting.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 4:16 PM
To: Kevin Burns <kburns@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>; Christopher Peracchi
<cperacchi@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>; Nevin Bannister <nbannister@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>
Subject: Fwd: C-147's
 
All
 
See email below. The permit for the Fulfer has been approved by the state office. You might have
your local guys check with the district office if you haven’t heard anything from me in the next
couple of days. 
 
Jimmy

Jimmy Stallings
Envirotech Engineering

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Billings, Bradford, EMNRD" <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Date: October 2, 2017 at 4:11:48 PM CDT
To: Tyler Williams <twilliams@envirotechconsulting.com>
Cc: "Stallings, James" <jstallings@envirotechconsulting.com>
Subject: C-147's

Hello All,
 
So I have processed the three apps in front of me with Envirotech.  Todd #2, Rattlesnake and Fulfer. 
I have approved them for the Districts to handle and send notification to you and the specific
operators.
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Variances have also been approved as well as the fencing requests.  It is not official until you get
District(s) notification, but that should be soon.  Thank you for your efforts.
 
Bradford Billings
OCD/Santa Fe.
 

 


